

Dear Parents,

Thank you for choosing Morningside’s Summer of Science program! We are looking forward to a fun-filled summer with your child. 

Throughout the summer, we photograph and film our programming in order to share memorable moments with parents, as well as to spread the word about our summer program. Most Morningside Montessori School families gladly partake in this important communications effort by allowing us to photograph and film their children as they play and work, and we hope you will consider doing the same!
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time. 

Kind regards,
Tara Greaney, MS
[image: ]
Head of School & Executive Director
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Reference is made to the undersigned and 	, who is a minor, and of whom the undersigned is the parent or legal guardian (the undersigned and such minor, together, the “Media Subjects”). The undersigned hereby gives permission to Morningside Montessori School to use any photograph(s) and video(s) of the Media Subjects, in all forms and media, for advertising, trade, and other lawful purposes. The undersigned hereby waives on behalf of the Media Subjects any right to royalties or compensation arising from or related to such photograph(s) and/or video(s).

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name:	 	

Signature:	 	

Date:	 	




· I do not give permission for my child’s photograph(s) and video(s) to be utilized by Morningside Montessori School for advertising, trade, and other lawful purposes.

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name:	 	

Signature:	 	

Date:	 	
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